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MisB Alice Park,
611 oilnan St.,

Palo Alto, California.

Dear Mise Park,

Thank you so very much for your account of the Womeji 
voters* Convention. I hope you will have been pleased to see 
that your last article on the Panama Exposition appeared practically 
in full with only the deletion of some proper nai'ies in our October 
number. I am indeed grateful to you for these American notes. 
Ths National Aiaerican Woman’s Suffrage Association send me nothing 
and all I have to rely upon are the Empire State Bureau’s cuttings 
which you will agree with me represent inadequately the great 
Aiaerican Movement, I do hope you are going to have great 
success. It will be a tremendous encouragement all. over the 
world if New York State can be car "'led. There certainly never 
was a campaign like it; the echjg^ of it reaches even the war sons.

It is a great joy to get your letters and contributions, 
and to know that you do not forget the International Alliance.

Yours most sincerely,


